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NAPLAN 2021
Across the country, NAPLAN will begin on Tuesday 11 May.  

Our Year 3 students are excited to be able to participate in NAPLAN online with Year 5, 7 & 9
students. With students participating in NAPLAN online, it is necessary that all students in Junior
and Senior School remember to bring in a pair of headphones with a 3.5mm audio jack. Please
check with your child that they have a pair in their bag or in their classroom.

On the day, if a student does not bring a functioning pair of 3.5mm headphones, the College will
have some available for purchase for $5. This cost will be added to Term 3 fees.

If you would like to read further, you can access an information flyer here

For enquiries, please contact:

Lisa Hansford – Director of Teaching & Learning (Junior School) - lhansford@thac.nsw.edu.au
Millie Pettett – Coordinator of Learning Innovation (Middle Years) and Gifted Education -
mpettett@thac.nsw.edu.au
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